
Incident on January 10, 2016 
 
Smoke Alarm in Vault 

First Responders attended Winnipeg Cyclotron Facility (WCF) approximately 
1530h SUN 10 JAN 2016 in response to a smoke alarm in Cyclotron vault. 

A strong smell was noted, smoke or fire were not observed. 

First Responders did not enter any CNSC-classified rooms. 

WCF Radiation Safety Officer (RSO) attended WCF with hospital security, and 
inspected entire Cyclotron facility; no concerns identified. 

CNSC Duty Officer was informed verbally by telephone SUN evening.  

CNSC Class II Nuclear Facilities Project Officer was informed by voice-mail 
message and e-mail MON 11 JAN.  

WCF Cyclotron Specialist thoroughly checked the Cyclotron at 0630h MON 11 
JAN; no issues were identified. 

No effects to environment or health. 
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